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Sustainability in Higher Education 
2401 Walnut Street 
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Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Dear AASHE STARS Steering Committee, 

I am writing on behalf of Harvey Mudd College to confirm the accuracy of all 
information provided our Harvey Mudd College's Sustainability, Tracking, Assessment & 
Rating System (STARS) report submission. The data presented in this report is a 
comprehensive summary and representation of our ongoing commitment to sustainability. 

In submitting this report for the second straight year, we hope to demonstrate the 
many steps we have taken as an institution to advance sustainability efforts and awareness 
at Harvey Mudd College across all aspects of academic and campus life. This is a testament 
to our commitment as an institution to address the environmental challenges of the 
present and future, as well as to our efforts to involve our entire campus community as we 
address those very challenges. 

We are excited to continue our efforts on campus and to continue to be involved in 
AAS HE through the regular submission of STARS reports and ongoing engagement in 
AASHE conferences and initiatives. 

I am grateful to all of the individuals who have helped advance sustainability at 
Harvey Mudd College. I would especially like to acknowledge the hard work and 
contributions of the Hixon Center for Sustainable Environmental Design, our Facilities and 
Maintenance department, and all other students, faculty, and staff who made the 
completion and submission of this report possible. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
with questions or comments. 

1A~ 
Maria M. Klawe 

A member of The Claremont Colleges 


